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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services

7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop 52-01-16
Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850

Centers for Medicaid and State Operations

SEP 28 o Wﬁ@ﬁ.ﬁ\m

: M.. ~ OCT 05 2007
Robert Kerr, Director ! Department of Helth & Human Services

UoﬁmnaoaowmnammeEHQm _ .o_um_om_o_n
P.O. Box 8206 N (A THE DIRECTOR

1801 Main Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8206

Dear Mr. Kerr:

I am writing with regard to the grant application submitted by the State of South Carolina in
response to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) Federal Medicaid
Transformation grant announcement issued via State Medicaid Director letter dated April 27,
2007. We regret to inform you that your application for Medicaid Transformation grant
funding will not be awarded for the following proposal(s):

Transformation Initiatives to Reduce Fraud, Waste and Abuse in the South Carolina
Program

We were impressed with the enthusiastic response we received to the grant solicitation.
However, given the high quality of applications, it was a very competitive grant review
process. Unfortunately, the many proposals exceeded the Federal resources available.

Thank you again for your effort and your commitment to improving the effectiveness and
efficiency in providing medical assistance under Medicaid. For a listing of the grantees, please
visit the CMS Website at www.cms.hhs.gov/MedicaidTransGrants.

Please contact Jessica Kahn at 410-786-9361 with questions. You may also contact me at
410-786-5647.

Sincerely,
Jean K. Sheil
Director

Family and Children’s Health Programs



